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Comments: Dear Forest Service representatives,

I've been hiking the Brook Trail up Mt Chocorua every year since 1963. It is for me the essence of peace and

magical, natural serenity. The profusion of understory mosses, ferns, fungi and other plants is exceptional, rarely

found in undisturbed condition. The relatively steep valley of the Brook Trail should be Off Limits to logging

equipment and heavy cutting. 

 

Those activities will mar and violate this precious old forest area. Please steer clear.

 

 


